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December 13,2012 

Tobin Rockley 
President, Rockley Family Foundation 
P. 0. Box 260818 
Lakewood, CO 80226-0818 

Dear Tobin: 

On behalf of the Eastern University Music Departm,ent, I would like to acknowledge and 
thank you for your donation of 6 upright pianos and 7 digital pianos for the 2012-2013 
Academic Year. Without the Rockley Family Foundation's assistance, these fine 
instruments would not be available for our students to use. 

With Appreciation, 

Dr. Ron Matthews 
Chair, Music Department 
Fine and Performing Arts Division Chair 
Professor of Music 
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